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26 February 2024  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Sheffield City Hall 

 

On 5 June, students in Year 1 will be visiting Sheffield City Hall. Year 1 are currently reading a 

text called ‘The Bear and the Piano’ by David Litchfield. It is a short tale about a bear who 

learns how to play the piano and leaves his home for a live performance in the theatre.  We 

have arranged to take the children to Sheffield City Hall to watch a live performance of ‘Zog’ 

by Julia Donaldson on the morning of Wednesday 5 June 2024. 

 

The children will be visiting during school hours and will return back to school for lunchtime. As 

we are leaving within normal school hours there is no need to arrive early, and we will be back 

in school for home time. All children need to wear full school uniform and sensible shoes. 

 

If your child would like to take part in the visit, please give consent via ParentPay. 

 

The total cost for this visit is £25.00 per child, which is payable by ParentPay only, either online 

through the ParentPay website or at your local PayPoint. For us to secure the event, it is 

important that we receive payment as soon as possible. 

 

While we fully appreciate that all contributions are voluntary, we are only able to offer 

experiences such as this if we receive sufficient support. If you are struggling to pay for the 

event, please come in and discuss this with us. 

 

We are really looking forward to this experience! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss Petch and Miss Cruickshanks  

Year 1 Teachers  


